
  

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

19/10/2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We are excited to announce that we have booked a day trip for Year 3 to Stonehenge on Thursday 24th 
November 2022. The children will become archaeologists, discovering Stonehenge through a variety of 
models and artefacts to answer key questions. This will be followed by hands-on activities at the Neolithic 
houses, including fence building and rope making. 
 
We will be travelling by coach, leaving at 9.00am and returning to school by 3.00pm (before home time) 
we will inform you by text if they run late returning.  Your child will need: 
 

• To be in school promptly at 8.30am in time for registration. 
 

• To wear warm, waterproof clothes and sensible, waterproof shoes for walking. 
 

• Bring a packed lunch and a bottle of water, unless you are in receipt of Pupil Premium Free School 
Meals. If this applies to you please complete the online form by clicking HERE to order a school 
packed lunch. 
 
 

The cost of this trip is £7 per child and covers the coach cost and entry into Stonehenge. 
 
To make payment and give consent to travel please see your new payment item on ParentPay. Deadline to 
complete is Midnight 17th November 2022. Whilst your contribution is voluntary, we must point out that if 
insufficient funds are received then the trip may not be able to run. If you have any queries or cause for 
concern regarding the trip please come and speak to the school office.  
 
If you are available to help us on the day of the trip please could you let us know by either emailing 
admin@thecroft.org.uk or speaking directly to your class teacher.  
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
The Year 3 Team 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=QF83S2NHt06j_RFeYu7GMYJz6tZlPfNCp0J-TMaiECtUNUVYRkJVRkFESTBGWk05TjgxNE1JRzAwRi4u
mailto:admin@thecroft.org.uk

